
 
 

Monday 22 July 2019  

 

 
Lighting up Glen Eira’s open space  

 
 
Council has commenced a winter lighting up trial at three Glen Eira’s sportsgrounds. 
 
Until the end of September, Caulfield Park in Caulfield North, EE Gunn Reserve in Ormond, and Hodgson 
Reserve in Bentleigh will be lit up from 5pm to 9pm for all your recreation, exercise and play needs.  
 
Don’t let winter keep you inside — put on a beanie and a coat, or take your dog with you, and head to: 
 

• Caulfield Park in Caulfield North — southeast oval closest to the corner of Park Crescent and Balaclava 
Road on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays; 

• EE Gunn Reserve, corner Foch and Malane Streets, Ormond — eastern ovals closest to the rail line on 
Wednesdays and Fridays; and  

• Hodgson Reserve, Arthur Street, Bentleigh, Monday to Friday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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